
 

 

 

 

 

Our Halloween parties are scheduled for  

Thursday and Friday, 

 October 29 & 30.  

 

We have many ghoulish activities planned as well as a special 

Halloween treat. 

 

 

Preschool children, children who attend the morning session only can 

come dressed in their costumes.   

For children who attend daycare (all day), have your child wear street 

clothes under their costume or send street clothes for them to change 

into.  Teachers will assist your child with taking their costume off for 

lunch and nap. Please leave all accessories at home.  

If your child attends Thursday and Friday, they can dress up both days. 

Reminder: Due to COVID-19 we are unable to pass out treats this 

year☹ 

Any treats and/or candy will be sent home. 


